M E M O R A N D U M


TO:		Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson
		Dr. Maria Brown 
		Karen Byrd
		Julia Pile
		Troy Fryman
		Mr. Matthew Turner, Superintendent

FROM:	Eric Ball, Assistant Director Human Resources

DATE:	November 4, 2020

RE:		Funding Change – “High School Dive Coach”


The four high schools that offer competitive sports received a new position for “High School Dive Coach” on July 9th. The “High School Dive Coach” is currently a purchased position. We are requesting the funding be changed to general funds that are shared by all four high schools.

Human Resources recommends approval of the funding change for “High School Dive Coach,” as proposed.    
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